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27 May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Cambridge Science Centre Trip – Tuesday 14th June 2022 
 
Next term Year 5 will be learning about different materials. To enhance the pupils’ learning about this topic, we have 
organised an exciting trip to Cambridge Science Centre, for all Year 5 children on Tuesday 14th June 2022. 
 
The trip will take place during the school day so special arrangements do not need to be made, although all children 
will require a packed lunch (including water) on this day. Please can you ensure that your child is wearing their 
Academy uniform and sensible shoes.  If you have already ordered a school meal for this day, this will be credited 
back to you parentpay account. 
 
We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £10.50 per child towards the cost of admission and coach travel. 
There is no obligation to pay this cost and no child will be excluded from the trip if you are unwilling or unable to 
pay, but if insufficient contributions are received then the trip may have to be cancelled. If you have any issues 
regarding payment, then please contact me to discuss further. 
 
The cost of the trip has been loaded on to Parentpay for you to pay at your convenience, but we ask that it is paid in 
full by Friday 10th June 2022.  When you pay you consent to your child taking part, so this will act as your permission 
slip for your child to attend.  
 
 
Kind regards  

  
Mr A Evans  
Interim Principal   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


